BIOLOGY WELCOME LETTER
January 21, 2015
Dear Parents, and/or Guardians:

Hello! My name is Mrs. Dixon and I will be teaching Biology.  As we begin this new semester here at West Mecklenburg High School, I look forward to working closely with both you and your child to ensure his/her academic success.  Greenhouse/Biology is an exciting, challenging, and rewarding subject, and I have high expectations of each and every one of our students.

To help ensure a successful school year, please read the following information carefully and sign for your child to return.  This will count as the first test grade for your child, so please have your student return the form no later than Monday, January 26, 2015.  
MATERIALS NEEDED

It is recommended that each student bring the following materials with him/her to class every day, unless otherwise noted by the teacher:

· 3-ring binder with notebook paper
· Spiral notebook
· highlighters
I simply ask that students are prepared for class each day with appropriate materials. Students will be receiving a lot of supplemental materials/worksheets and they will need to keep them organized.
ABSENCES

If a student misses over 10 days a semester, he/she will automatically fail the course.

CLASSROOM RULES AND CONSEQUENCES

Naturally, it is imperative that we work together to create and maintain a safe and orderly classroom environment where all students can learn.  We have high expectations for students to show respect for themselves, others, and the classroom.  Students are expected to abide by the West Mecklenburg High School Code of Conduct at all times.  
HOW TO REACH ME
You may contact me by telephone at school 980-373-6080 or via email at kristinaj.crew@cms.k12.nc.us should you be concerned or curious about your child’s progress at any time during my class.  If you would like to meet in person, feel free to schedule a conference, or come by and visit our classroom (advance notice is greatly appreciated).  Please don’t feel that you need to wait for me to contact you should you wish to talk!

In conclusion, I am very excited about working with you and your child this upcoming semester, and I am confident that with collaboration and teamwork, I can ensure achievement for your child!

Best wishes,

Mrs. Dixon 
PARENT/GUARDIAN CONTACT INFO
Parent Information Sheet
(Completed and turned in by January 26, 2015 for a test grade)

NOTE:  IF YOU HAVE A PREFERENCE, PLEASE CIRCLE BLEOW HOW YOU PREFER TO BE CONTACTED
Student’s Name:  _______________________________________________________________________________________________________

(First)



(Middle)


(Last)
Guardian Name:  ____________________________________________________________________________________________________






(First)





(Last)

Relationship to student:  ________________________________________________________________________________________________
Daytime phone:  _______________________________________  Evening phone:  ______________________________________________

Home address:  ___​​​​_____________________________________________________________________________________________________




(Street Address, Apt #)



(City)

(State)

(Zip Code)

 Email address:  _________________________________________________

When is the best time to reach you?  ____________________________________________________________________________________

I have read the class syllabus and agree to abide by the requirements and expectations for Mrs. Dixon’s Biology course.  I am aware of the importance of attendance and appropriate behavior in the classroom.  I realize that consequences will occur as necessary to those who do not comply.  I will also assume responsibility for keeping track of my grades and realize that questions or concerns should be taken directly to Mrs. Dixon.  Additionally, I will share this information with my parent/guardian today and will indicate so by signing below.     

Print Student Name ______________________________________

Student Signature _______________________________________

Date _____________________

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Print Parent/Guardian’s Name _____________________________________

Parent/Guardian’s Signature ______________________________________

I look forward to a rewarding year with your student.  Please feel free to share any information below that you feel may help me to best teach your child.  

Comments for Mrs.Dixon:

1.  When (days and times) are you available for parent-teacher conferences and/or after school activities?
2.  Would you be interested in chaperoning future field trips?

3.  Do you have any questions/concerns about the upcoming school year that you would like me to address?

4.  What kind of support do you need from me to make this year successful for your child?  

5.  Does your child have any allergies, medical conditions, etc. for which he/she is currently taking medication, seeks regular medical treatment, or may need attention during his/her time at school?  If so, please explain.

6.  What other additional information should I know about your child in order for me to effectively meet his/her needs this year?
______________________________________________

_______________________________

                            (Parent Signature)





             (Date)
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